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ELECTIONS COMING ENGINEER NEEDED

The annual elections of the board of
directors for the water cooperative are
this April. There will be three positions to
be voted upon. No special qualifications
are required. We can make use of many
talents and will give you “on the job”
training. This is a great way to contribute
to your community and to learn about the
water you drink. To submit your name as
a candidate, you need only provide a
short biography to George Bailey by
March 1. If you have questions, you can
contact him at 867-8434 or
gbailey25@comcast.net.

LMWC is in need of a Registered
Professional Engineer, civil or
enviromental, to assist in the
application to NMED for the arsenic
removal treatment system at well #
3.  We would prefer a volunteer from
the community. A little of your time
could help enormously.

STONES

La Mesa Water Cooperative has some
left over crusher fine at Well # 5, which
is located at 5 Calle Cienega. Members
are welcome to come and take some --
first come first served.

BACK OF THE BILL

LMWC has been posting the monthly
work schedule on the back of your bills.

Take a look there and on the bulletin THE BIG FREEZE
boards to see if work in your area is
being scheduled that might effect your
water usage.

Just a reminder that watering at night
this time of year may lead to problems
with your drip system due to freezing.

2010 BOARD MEETINGS
LMWC meets on the fourth Tuesday of the month at the water storage tanks at 5 PM. All
meetings are open to the public. For further information you can contact George Bailey at
867-8434 or gbailey25@comcast.net.
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